
From: Jon Thomas

Sent: 13 February 2024 22:18

To: Matthew Shepherd

Subject: 23/02094/FULMAJ The Mall, The Kennet Centre, Newbury, RG14 5EN

Dear Matt,

TPO – no            CA - yes

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the new Landscape General Arrangement plans and

Landscape Design Statement.  These are general documents and do not include specifications and

locations of individual trees etc proposed.  Equally no management information covering planting,

watering, weeding etc etc is included.  Therefore my comments are as before, with the same Conditions

requested.

Kind regards

 

Jon

 

Jon Thomas

Senior Tree Officer

Environment Department,  Place Directorate, West Berkshire Council,  Market Street,  Newbury  RG14 5LD


